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SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS 

ATTORNEY-GENERAL’S PORTFOLIO 

Program: General 

Question No. AE17/108 

Senator Bilyk asked the following question at the hearing on 28 February 2017: 
 

Have the furniture, fixtures or fittings of the Secretary’s office, or the offices of any Deputy 

Secretaries, been upgraded since 1 October 2016?  If so, can an itemised list of costs please be 

provided (GST inclusive)? 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 
 

There have been no upgrades to the furniture, fixtures or fittings of the Secretary’s office, or the 

offices of any Deputy Secretaries, since 1 October 2016. 


